
End users of beef products, including Tyson Foods and Wendy’s, are now starting to 
require producers of that beef to have Beef Quality Assurance Training. They have 
both announced beginning in 2019 cattle they purchase must originate from 
producers and feedyards who are Beef Quality Assurance (BQA) certified. 
Therefore many stockyards and buyers are requiring this training for beef producers 
who sell to them. 

Ohio State University Extension, the Ohio Beef Council, the Ohio Cattlemen’s 
Association and Ohio’s cattle auction markets and collection points are working 
together to offer BQA trainings in Ohio. Certification lasts for three years. Producers 
may take an in-person class or complete the training online at bqa.org. 

OSU Learning Center
OSU Extension, Darke County
603 Wagner Avenue
Greenville, Ohio 45331

www.darke.osu.edu

Monday, December 10, 2018 • 12:30 PM and 2:00 PM

✁

Beef Quality Assurance
Training for Livestock Producers

Name(s):

Address: 

Phone: Email: 

BQA: PRE-REGISTRATION is REQUIRED.  FREE  Registration deadline is December 3. 
Mail to OSU Extension, Darke County, 603 Wagner Ave, Greenville, Ohio 45331.  Please detach and 
return this form with payment.  Thank you.
Pick one: 12:30 _______ 2:00 _______

Ohio State University Extension

OSU Extension , Darke County

CFAES provides research and related educational programs to clientele on a 
nondiscriminatory basis. For more information, visit cfaesdiversity.osu.edu. 

For an accessible format of this publication, visit cfaes.osu.edu/accessibility.

http://www.darke.osu.edu/

	Beef Quality Assurance�Training for Livestock Producers

